
 

  Niner News 
                2025 
 

 
 

 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     
 
 

                                                                                  
   
 
 

WGA 9 Hole League 

 

Dear Golf Friends, 
 

I can't believe it's already April, and the season is almost over. But we still have a few Play Days left, 
along with our Closing Luncheon and Master’s Event. If you haven’t signed up for the Closing 
Luncheon, please register. 
 

We also decided to include some social time and snacks after our play day on April 3rd at the Lodge. 
Please join us! 
 

This is my last newsletter as President of the 9-Hole League. I have enjoyed my year as President and 
I am very proud of our record-breaking membership of over 260 women. Thank you for all you have 
done to support me personally and our league as a whole. 
  
Penny Tarallo 
President, LWR WGA 9 Hole League 
 

All About Our Events – From Dale 
 

Happy Spring! 
 

As we are winding down the season, don’t forget to register for our closing day luncheon on Tuesday, 
April 22rd. It will be held on the CCW patio. If it rains, it will be held in the ballroom. We will be 
celebrating special achievements and recognitions. Also, there will be a brief business meeting to elect 
and welcome our new Vice President and Treasurer and to vote on revised Bylaws and Standing 
Rules. To register for the luncheon or review the proposed changes to our Bylaws and Standing 
Rules, go onto your Lakewood Ranch Golf and Country Club app or website and navigate to the WGA 
9 league. 
 

Our league’s play days aren’t over yet. We still have three more play days and socializing left. It has 
been an enjoyable season. I want to thank you all for making each league play day and event fun and 
memorable. I also want to thank all the volunteers for donating their time and energy into helping make 
each event a huge success. That reminds me, we are looking for volunteers for next year’s 
committees, all of which are described in detail in the Bylaws. We will have sign-up sheets at the 
luncheon. You can also reach out to any member of the Nine-Hole Board if you would like to volunteer. 
 

Enjoy the beautiful weather and I hope to see you at the luncheon! 
  
Dale Fisher 
Vice President, LWR WGA 9 Hole League 



 

 
 
 
 

 

 
             

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                      
                      
 

                                                                      
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The “Masters” Winners 

Laura Barnhart 

Rose Brine 

Dale Fisher 

Cini Hermiston 

Jane Hipson 

Betsy Jordan 

Benita Kichler 

Polly Losure 

Becky Rooks 

Barbara Woo 

 

   
We won’t let a few extra degrees in the 

temperature stop us. 
 

Summer play will return for those who  
sign-up at the luncheon or via a  
Golf Genius invite that will circulate later.  These 
will be once a week, informal rounds, so no 
prizes will be awarded.  Regular play days will 
be postable rounds and we’ll sprinkle in a few 
non-postable scrambles.   

 
Let’s continue the camaraderie! 

 


